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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer
Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and, in reference to its Note Verbale O0SA/2024/59 CU
2024/378 dated 29 November 2024, has the honour to appoint the following experts
from the Republic of Armenia to participate in the work of the Action Team on Lunar
Activities Consultation (ATLAC):

Mr. Yachik KHACHATRYAN
Operator
Armenian satellite control center of "Geocosmos” CJSC

vachik.khachatryan@geocosmos.am

Mr. Hayk ABRAHAMYAN .
Deputy director
Byurakan Astrophysical Observatory

National Academy of Science of the Republic of Armenia

ahayk@bao.sci.am

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the International
Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations
Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurances:6F its highest.consideration. 4 /.

| Vienna, 11 February 2025
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